

Patrick Cates
Director
Peter Long

Administrator

STATE OF NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION

Division of Human Resource Management

209 E. Musser Street, Room 101 | Carson City, Nevada 89701 Phone: (775) 684-0150 | www.hr.nv.gov | Fax: (775) 684-0122

MEMORANDUM HR#51-16

May 27, 2016

TO: DHRM Listserv Recipients

FROM: Peter Long, Administrator Peter Long

Division of Human Resource Management

SUBJECT: State of Nevada Alcohol and Drug Program Changes

The Division of Human Resource Management has removed the list of Collection Sites/Testing Contact Information and the list of Classes Approved for Pre-employment Drug Testing from the <u>State of Nevada Alcohol and Drug Program</u> to reduce the frequency of updates to the State of Nevada Alcohol and Drug Program. Both the list of <u>Collection Sites/Testing Contact Information</u> and the list of <u>Classes Approved for Pre-employment Drug Testing</u> are now separate documents available on the Division of Human Resource Management's website under <u>Manuals & Publications</u>. Please note that significant changes have been made to the collection sites for alcohol and drug testing.

If you have any questions, please contact Carrie Hughes at cphughes@admin.nv.gov or (775) 684-0111.